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Monday 14th June 2021 

Dear Parents,                             

As part of our outdoor learning provision we are pleased to be able to have the opportunity to take your 

child to Marrick Priory in Richmond for a residential visit between 10th-14th January 2022.  We would have 

taken them in Year 5, but the lockdown restrictions meant that this was not possible.  

The visit will involve a range of outdoor activities for the children to take part in, based on the book ‘Wolf 

Brother’ which the children will be reading in the New Year. This will be a great adventure for everyone and 

will be an excellent experience.  We would be the only school at Marrick which is why we have chosen this 

provider to reduce any risk of Covid transmission. 

The aim of the visit is to give children first hand experiences similar to those described in the book, whilst 

developing relationships, resilience and collaboration. The children will also be introduced to a range of new 

outdoor pursuits and sporting activities such as orienteering, survival skills including making dens and 

building fires, archery and climbing.  

We have received a generous donation from a local business which will cover the cost of the coach there and 

back.  We would like to ask whether you would prefer to pay for a 2-night visit at the cost of £148.00, or a 

longer stay of 4-nights costing £281.00. Historically, our children in Year 6 children have been on a residential 

for a full week.  Please could you complete the attached pro-forma with your preferred length of stay and 

return to school by Friday.  We will go with the majority when making our decision about the length of stay. 

If you would like any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. We hope that 

your child can attend what will be an exciting and memorable trip for everyone. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Rowett  

Headteacher 

 

Name of Child ____________________________   Signed ____________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

       I wish for my child to take part in a 2-night visit at a cost of £148.00 – an initial payment of £28.00 

followed by 5 monthly payments of £24.00 payable via ParentPay 

 

       I wish for my child to take part in a 4-night visit at the cost of £281.00 - an initial payment of £51.00 

followed by 5 monthly payments of £46.00 payable via ParentPay 

 

 


